
 

 
 

 

NOTICE 

 Date: 13/01/2024 

 

It is hereby informed to all the students & staff members of the JRG College of 

Pharmacy that, the college remains closed on 15th January 2024 on the account of 

Makar Sankranti. 

Please note that regular classes and college activities will resume as usual on 16th 

January 2024. 

 

 

  Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

  


